
 MONTHLY PROGRESS REPORT  
MAY 2018 

F ollowing our weekly progress meeting, we offer this update 
for the I-95/Spanish River Boulevard Interchange 
construction project. This project is now 99.8% completed.  

 

Bridge & Ramp Construction 
 All bridge construction, MSE wall and sound wall construction 

is complete. 
 All ramps are open to traffic between the hours of 5 a.m. and 

10 p.m. 
 Remedial work for all constructed elements is ongoing. 
 

Roadway Construction 
 All roadway and ramp construction is complete. 
 Remedial work for all constructed elements is ongoing. 
 Applications of final pavement markings are ongoing. 
 

El Rio Trail & T-Rex Trail 
 The newly constructed portions of the trails are open to 

pedestrian traffic.  
 

In May 2018, the contractor anticipates to: 
 Complete application of final pavement marking and complete 

all remedial efforts of previously constructed elements 
including paving, lighting, signalization, concrete operations, 
fence installation, El Rio Trail/Yamato Road underpasses, 
lighting and signing. 

 Achieve Final Acceptance. 
 Demobilize from the project site. 
 

Maintenance of Traffic 
Single and multiple I-95 southbound & northbound lane closures 
between Congress Avenue and Glades Road are ongoing, 9 
p.m. until 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. Ramp closures at 
Congress Ave., Yamato Rd. and Spanish River Blvd. are 
ongoing, as/if needed, 10 p.m. until 5 a.m., Sunday through 
Thursday. Daytime and nighttime lane closures along Spanish 
River Blvd. and Yamato Rd. are ongoing as/if needed. 
 
 

Project Contact 

 

Andrea Pacini 

Community Outreach Specialist 

apacini@corradino.com 

561-214-3358 

 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on this and 

other FDOT construction 

projects in Palm Beach County. 
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